Deputy Premier
Minister for State Development, Jobs and Trade;
Hydrogen Industry; Tourism; Science

Our Ref: 60-55364

Ms Michelle Teoh

Secretary

Dinosaur Coast Management Group Inc.
PO Box 2478

BROOME WA 6725

Email: info@dinosaurcoast.org.au

Dear Ms Teoh

Thank you for your letter dated 28 February 2023 sent on behalf of the Committee of
the Dinosaur Coast Management Group regarding the development of the first ever
Dinosaur Coast National Heritage Management Plan (the Plan).

| would like to congratulate the Dinosaur Coast Management Group on this wonderful
achievement and note that the Plan outlines strategies to manage and protect the
National Heritage listed Broome Sandstone and dinosaur tracks.

| acknowledge the considerable public interest in viewing dinosaur tracks and was
pleased to note that Broome has the most diverse and numerous in Australia, and
unparalleled globally. This research finding underlines the importance of managing
and conserving them for future generations to enjoy. | also noted the Plan identifies
opportunities to engage with and learn about the cultural and heritage values of the
Dinosaur Coast, with initiatives such as the development of guided tours and
educational activities.

Thank you again for sharing a copy of the Plan with me and | wish the Dinosaur Coast
Management Group well with its implementation.

Yours sin

HON ROGER COOK MLA
DEPUTY PREMIER,;
MINISTER FOR TOURISM

24 APR 2073

Level 13, Dumas House, 2 Havelock Street, West Perth, Western Australia, 6005.
Telephone +61 8 6552 6500 Email: Minister.Cook@dpc.wa.gov.au



